
I am in OPPOSITION to HB 2015. 
 
The People of Oregon (remember THE PEOPLE OF OREGON? THE PEOPLE WHO YOU WORK FOR and 
whose interest you are supposed to represent, not an ideological politically correct party agenda!) have 
already stated their opposition to providing drivers licenses to Note: ILLEGAL aliens. 
 
You are responsible and accountable to the PEOPLE OF OREGON, LEGAL residents of the State. NOT 
ILLEGAL aliens. 
 
--  
Jim Mau, 
Medford, OR 
 


